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Dear Mr. Walsh. 

1 refer to your application for a waste licence relating to a proposed Materials 
Recovery Facility at MCR Environmental MRF, Block L & K, Premier Business 
Park, Cappoge, Dublin 1 1. 

It is noted that you have not responded to the Agency’s notice issued under Article 
14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations on 24/06/2008. You 
are requested to submit to the Agency within one month of the date of issue of this 
letter a response detailing the progress made to date in relation to completing your 
reply to the Article 14(2)(b)(ii) notice, together with a date for submission of all the 
information requested in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii). 

Please submit your response to this letter in the form of an original plus one copy. 
Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administrution, Licensing 
C hit, Office of’ Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmentul Protection 
.-lgunryi l-lrcidquarters, PO Box 3000, .Johnstown Castle E.slute, C’orrnty Wexjbrd 
quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Inspector 
Otlict. of‘ Climate. Licensing & Kesource LJse 


